From: Wayne Wiethe

To: Rocco Yearagin; Molly Kapeluck
Subject: FW: Room community-Charis homes
Date: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 1:47:03 PM
FYI

Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614

This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.
From: Carl Hopper <hopper-c@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 12:30 PM

To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>

Subject: Room community-Charis homes

| believe that a cluster home development built by Charis homes would be great for green. Charis homes is a top
notch builder.

Sent from my iPhone
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